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Christopher J. Hicks
District Attorney

August 26, 2025

To: Cathy Hill Comptroller
Linda Jacobs, Treasurer

From: Trenton Ross
Deputy District Attorney

Subject: Uncollectible Accounts to Board of County of Commissioners

Pursuant to NRS 361.725(2), the Washoe County District Attorney’s Office has received and
reviewed the attached uncollectible accounts list from the Washoe County Treasurer. The
accounts appearing on this attached list are uncollectible due to the reasons coded on the list and
explained in the attached “Reason for Write Off” narrative.

Following long established practices, the Treasurer has exhausted reasonable efforts to locate
either the property in question or the owner responsible for the taxes. Neither can be located and
any potential court judgment for the taxes due would not be collectible based on current
information.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

(

TRENTON ROSS
Deputy District Attorney

v Linda Jacobs
Deputy Treasurer

Justice First, People Always



